
Prayer Concerns

Pearl Ebnit (Kevin’s mother; health issues) Wayne Pruden (Donna Ebnit’s brother)
Paul Thomas, Kathleen Daily (Mary Hutchings siblings) The family of Connie Domondon  
The Campos Family Nadine Accongio (heart surgery)  
Emmett  Watt s Joy Carbajal (job search) 
Henriett a Tucker (surgery) Tim Endicott ’s father and step-mom; and grandson 
Ronica Mae Alberto (5 y.o., inoperable brain cancer) Tony Calderone (surgery) 
Steven Hutchings (Glen Hutching’s son, cancer) Natasha & Madison Yarnell (spiritual batt le)
Archelon Ruby (cancer) Andrew, Vanessa, and Patrick Clark (God’s guidance)
Pamela Cutchlow Brooks (Healing) Jim Trodden

Welcome to the 

Garden Grove Seventh-day Adventist Church
August 21, 2010

Life Coaching Program - Paula Hollmon
714.534.1987 ext. *112

Performing Arts - Thomas R. Neslund
949.306.1453
arts@gardengrovesda.com

Women’s Ministries Leader - Lizz Randall
714.913.3903
womensministries@gardengrovesda.com

Youth Leaders - Steve and Moenau Rivera
714.920.2020
youth@gardengrovesda.com

Pathfi nders/Adventurers - Alex Caldwell
562.899.1925 
Acwaverun@MSN.com.

Senior Pastor - Dan Smith
951.359.4634 home; 951.236.7262 cell
pastordan@gardengrovesda.com

Offi  ce Secretary - Amanda Johnston
714.534.1987 ext. *110
amanda@gardengrovesda.com

Bible Worker - Helen Sneed
714.534.1987 ext. *117
714.979.4232 cell

Pastor Emeritus of Nurture - R. Ted Sneed
714.979.4232

Treasurer  714.534.1987 ext. *115

Community Services  714.534.4376

As a church of prayer, every Sabbath we will print the names of people requesti ng special prayer for two weeks. 

If you have a prayer request or a praise report, please fi ll out a gray card in the pews and hand it to a Deacon or drop it in the off ering plate.  
If you would like a member of the Pastoral Staff  to contact you regarding your request, please indicate this on your prayer request card as 

well. Each request is remembered during the staff  meeti ngs and is kept confi denti al unless requested to appear in the bulleti n

Our new monthly budget is $14,750.00. 
So far, we’ve received $ 8,468.92.

Important Phone Numbers

Church offi  ce address:  12702 9th Street, Garden Grove, CA 92840 
Ph: 714.534.1987     Fax:  714.534.3877

offi  ce@gardengrovesda.com
Website:  www.gardengrovesda.com

    
Offi  ce Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.



Children’s Sabbath School   (see classroom directory in Lobby)
Cradle Roll birth-age 3 years 
Kindergarten age 4 - age 6 years
Primary age 7 - age 9 years 
Juniors grades 5 & 6 
Earliteens grades 7 & 8

Youth  
Youth/Collegiate  ages 14 - 18 Library

Adult Classes  
Young Adults (ages 18 - 40) Collegiate Quarterly Youth Chapel
Filipino Class Adult Quarterly Mothers’ Room
Tom Neslund Adult Quarterly North Room
Spanish Class,  Spanish Quarterly Board Room
Vietnamese Class Vietnamese Quarterly Pathfi nder Room
Friends in Prayer Book of Romans Upstairs Landing
Jack Johnson The Book of First Peter Fellowship Hall

Upcoming Events  

Tonight: 4:00 pm The Gift  Goes On (English) Fellowship Hall
Sun., Aug 22:        3:00 pm  Annual Youth/Young Adult Luau Fellowship Hall
Tues, Aug 24:   6:30 pm Worship Planning Committ ee Board Room
Wed, Aug 25:   9:00 am  Food Distributi on Program Community Services
 7:00 pm Vietnamese Bible Study Group North Room
Thu, Aug 26: 6:30 pm Small Group- To Be Announced Board Room
Sab, Aug 28:   9:30 am Sabbath School Various Classrooms
 10:50 am Divine Worship Service Main Sanctuary

New Sermon Series: Pick 6 Winners! “Walk Humbly”, by Pastor Dan Smith

Offi  ce Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Planning your Summer at Garden Grove:

August   
 

Today: 
-Pathfi nder hike at the Bolsa Chica Wetland Preserve, directly following church      
service.

SUNDAY, August 22: Luau
All payments (checks, cash, etc.) must be turned in at the Young Adult table aft er 
church. DO NOT place in a ti the envelope.  Note all checks to: Luau 2010.

Monday, August 23:  School begins at Orangewood Academy

Sabbath, August 28: 12:30 Young Adult Potluck
                                     6:00 Pathfi nder Registrati on Meeti ng

Register Now for Pathfi nders and 
Adventurers 

    Pathfi nders and Adventurers are currently accepti ng applicati ons, so sign up at our table in the 
church foyer, or come to our Registrati on meeti ng on Saturday, Aug 28 at 6 pm in the Pathfi nder 
Room. We are also looking for people to help teach honors, so if you are interested in imparti ng 
some of your knowledge and experti se in just about any fi eld onto the future leaders of our church, 
please also come see us in the foyer or at our Registrati on meeti ng.

     For more info, or to sign up, please contact Alex Caldwell, Pathfi nder Club Director [Phone: (562) 
899-1925; Email: Acwaverun@MSN.com], or Sandra Caldwell, Adventurer Club Director [Phone: 
(562) 773-9450; Email: Scaldwell262@YAHOO.com]



GARDEN GROVE SDA CHURCH
August 21, 2010

10:50 a.m.

SONGS OF GATHERING Young Adult Praise Team
“Majesty”

“Come, Now is the Time to Worship”

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS Lesieli Tameifuna

PRINCIPAL’S WELCOME Datha Tickner

INVITING GOD’S PRESENCE  Zaidy Oliveria

MORNING HYMN Young Adult Praise Team & VBS Kids
Hymn 108, “Amazing Grace”

SPECIAL FEATURE  VBS Kids

WORSHIP IN GIVING Datha Tickner

OFFERTORY Elise Newen & Camp Kids

TEACHER DEDICATION  Orangewood Academy Teachers

WORSHIP IN PRAYER* Dan Smith & Cindy Monty

SCRIPTURE Ana Manrique
Micah 6:6-8

MORNING MESSAGE Pastor Dan Smith
THE PICK 6!: Love Mercy

SPECIAL OFFERING* Dan Smith & Datha Tickner
Tuition Aid

SONG OF RESPONSE Young Adult Praise Team
“Shine Jesus Shine!”

THE BLESSING* Pastor Dan Smith

POSTLUDE Carol Meckstroth

Worship Planner: Lesieli Tameifuna

* Out of respect to the worshippers, Deacons will close Sanctuary doors to be 
reopened immediately thereafter.



Worship Service
Please remember to put  your phones and pagers 
on silent.  Thank you!

Off ering: Local Church Budget

Sabbath Rest conti nues unti l 7:33 pm tonight.  
Next week’s Sabbath welcome is at 7:26 pm.

Next Fellowship Lunch: September 11, 2010

“The Gift  Goes On” (English) today at 4.

Community Announcements
Community Services is very low on food at the 
moment. You can place donati ons in the barrel in 
the Lobby.  Let’s fi ll it up!!

Bulleti n Deadline is Wednesday 12:00 pm.  E-mail 
announcements to bulleti n@gardengrovesda.
com. 

Small group bible study on Thursday nights @ 
6:30 in Board Room.  Enjoy a potluck dinner, lively 
discussion, study and prayer. 

The Vietnamese Bible Study, Wednesday @ 7 
pm in the North Room, is currently studying “Con 
Duong Song” (The Road To Life) series.

Youth Sabbath School:  The Youth in Sabbath 
School are saving coins for tuiti on assistance.  The 
total saved for this year is $437.29.  

Tuiti on Aid Rummage Sale, Sept 19!  It’s that ti me of 
year where we’re raising money to support Tuiti on 
Aid!  Start fi lling up boxes around your house to 
donate and support this worthy cause.  Due to 
limited storage, we will only be accepti ng donati ons 
the week before and morning of the rummage sale, 
but start preparing your donati on now!

Reti ree Annual Fall Retreat, Sept 20 -22: For 
details or an applicati on, speak with Helen Sneed  
today or visit the church offi  ce.

Women’s Ministries
Happy Birthday To You!  -- The Women’s Ministry 
Cupcake Brigade is celebrati ng your birthday! If 
your birthday falls anywhere within the month 
of August, please stop by the Women’s Ministry 
table outside the foyer under the awning aft er 
service this Sabbath, August 21, to receive your 
birthday cupcake.  Church members and all 
visitors welcome.  We give away cupcakes unti l 
they are all gone - fi rst to the birthday celebrants, 
of course.  So for all you August birthdays,
Happy Birthday and best wishes and blessings 
for many more years  to come!

Please plan ahead to be able to join us for an 
Autumn Women’s Retreat on Oct. 29-31, 2010 at 
Camp Cedar Falls. Reservati ons have been made 
for #50 women. Sign up sheet will be available 
in August. The price will be approximately 
$150/weekend including meals. If you have any 
questi ons, please contact LizzRandal@aol.com.

Plan now for the Annual GGSDA Women’s 
Ministry Holiday Tea inDecember! --  The Annual 
GGSDA Women’s Ministry Holiday Tea will take 
place on Sabbath, December 11, 2010 starti ng at 
5:00 PM in the Church Fellowship Hall.  A $10 per 
person donati on is requested in advance of the 
Tea and must be received by Women’s Ministry 
by Sabbath, December 4, 2010.  Entrance is $15 
per person on the night of the event.  We hope 
you will join us – it will be a lovely evening of 
holiday fellowship and entertainment while 
enjoying tea, sandwiches, soup and scones.

Seat reservati on forms will be available in the 
bulleti n or from Women’s Ministry in the coming 
months.  And the guest speaker for the
evening will be announced shortly.  For more 
informati on, please talk with Lizz Randall or a 
committ ee member of the Women’s Ministry team 
of the GGSDA Church.

If you would like to help host and / or decorate a 
table, your talents are invited and most welcome.  
Please contact Lizz Randall at
lizzrandal@aol.com.

Adventurers/Pathfi nders
What is that!? Is it a bird? Is it a plane? No, it’s the 
start of the 2010-2011 Pathfi nder and Adventurer 
Club year!!! The leaders of the Pathfi nder and 
Adventurer Clubs have planned an awesome year 
full of fun acti viti es. Have you ever camped under 
the stars, pitched a tent on the beach, or watched 
snow fall outside your cabin window in the 
mountains? If not, then you are in for a treat this 
year once you become a member of Pathfi nder 
or Adventurer Clubs. If you have done all of these 
things, you’re probably already a member or at 
least need no convincing to join, because you 
know all these acti viti es are spectacular!

 

Youth/Young Adult Ministries 
Our Annual LUAU is on Sunday August 22nd, 2010 
in the Fellowship hall (GGSDA Church). There are 
almost no more seats available, so please get your 
ti ckets right now!

All payments (Checks, cash, etc ...) must be 
turned in the Youth & Young Adult table aft er 
church. DO NOT place in the ti the envelope. Note 
all checks to: Luau 2010.

For the LUAU, please wear your “best” Luau 
outf it for the “best dressed contest” and hula 
hoops contest.” Doors open at 3pm, Food starts at 
4pm and Show starts at 5pm. See you there.
Young Adult Potluck, August 20 in Fellowship Hall.  
Contact Jennifer Frehn or Amanda Johnston to see 

what you can bring!

Southeastern California Conference 
“Lay Ministry Training”

Training sessions designed to provide skills and 
tools for use in life and ministry for anyone, laity 
or clergy.  Sunday, August 29, at the Southeast-
ern California Conference from 9 to 3.  Lunch in-
cluded.  Please RSVP by August 23 at laytraining.
eventbright.com or call Anthony Penick at 951-
509-2298. 

Orangewood Corner 
First Day of School 2010-2011 for K-12 students 
is Monday, August 23, 2010. This will be a full day 
of school. School hours will be 8:10 a.m. to 3:10 
p.m. Monday through Thursday and 8:10 a.m. to 
12:10 p.m. on Fridays. We look forward to seeing 
you very soon!

Preschool Open House: Thursday, August 26, 
2010. Sunrise Christi an Preschool Open House will 
be taking place on Thursday, August 26, 2010 from 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Special off er available for 
students registered during Open House. 

For more informati on about Orangewood 
Academy or Sunrise Christi an Preschool please 
visit our website: 

www.orangewoodacademy.com


